
 

Thank you so much for collecting food to share with local people and families in hardship this 

autumn. We’re still seeing high levels of need in our community, and your generosity this Harvest 

will go a long way to helping us meet this need. 

When you’re ready, here is some useful information about how you can deliver the food you’ve 

collected to Wandsworth Foodbank.  

 

Please deliver collected food to our temporary foodbank warehouse just over Wandsworth Bridge: 

Unit C Hurlingham Retail Park, 364 Wandsworth Bridge Rd, London SW6 2TZ 

Please stop and tell the security guard at the car park entrance that you are delivering to 

Wandsworth Foodbank. We are at the far door on the right, as you face the river. We would be 

grateful if you could wear face mask inside the warehouse please. 

 

You can deliver your food collection to our warehouse on: 

 Mondays 10am-4pm 

 Tuesdays 10am-4pm 

 Fridays 10am-12pm 

Due to the high levels of need we are seeing at the food bank currently, our team is at full capacity 

helping people and families referred to us. We’re sorry that we’re not able to arrange to collect 

food donations from schools and churches this year, and we’re grateful for your understanding. 

 

 

Wandsworth Foodbank is run by St Mark's Church Battersea Rise in partnership with local churches across 

Wandsworth Borough, as part of Junction Community Trust.  

Registered charity number 1149780 | Registered in England and Wales 


